
NOTICE 

N1 INBOUND CLOSED 
BETWEEN 

DURBAN ROAD AND JIP DE JAGER 

The Department maintains and upgrades  

provincial roads. Please exercise caution during  

the construction period. Working towards a safer  

travelling experience BETTER TOGETHER. 

The N1 (TR9/1) Inbound will be closed between 

Durban Road Inbound Off-Ramp and Jip de 

Jager Inbound On-Ramp to conduct road 

rehabilitation.  

From: Friday, 16 November 2018 (19:00) 

To : Monday, 19 November 2018 (05:00) 

AND 

From: Friday, 23 November 2018 (19:00) 

To : Monday, 26 November 2018 (05:00) 

See reverse side of pamphlet for details of the temporary detour during this period.  



FB: Cape Town Freeway 

Twitter: @CapeTownFreeway 

i-Traffic: www.i-traffic.co.za 

Legend: 

 Detour A to Cape Town (Preferred) 

 Detour B to Cape Town (Alternative) 

 Alternative Routes  

 Section of N1 closed 


